
 
From: Natalie Lazier < >  
Sent: March 26, 2021 11:03 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Written delegation for General Issue Meeting March 29 (GRIDS2) 
 
Hello City Clerk 
 
Hope this email finds you well. Please see my written delegation for the General Issues Committee 
Meeting coming up Monday March 29, 2021.  
 
I am a member of Ward 3 with elected representative Cllr Nrinder Mann.  
 
The written delegation is attached.  
 
Thank you 
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